New Proposals Seeking FY2017 Funding for Research

Dear Member of the Nuclear Science Community:

As part of its continuing effort to ensure a U.S. nuclear science research program of the highest
quality and impact, the Physics Research Division of the DOE Office of Nuclear Physics (NP) is
implementing a deadline of September 30, 2016 for all new proposals seeking FY2017 funding
for research. New proposals are applications for funding to create a new research grant, or an
existing award that proposes new scope of work. A new co-PI faculty staff joining an existing
NP supported group will also be required to submit a new proposal for consideration.

Proposals for renewal of an existing award which do not involve new scope of work will be
processed and peer reviewed normally according to their project expiration dates.

Sincerely,

Timothy Hallman

Associate Director of the Office of Science
for Nuclear Physics


http://science.energy.gov/np/funding-opportunities/

